

Dear parents,

On Sunday 30th June - Wednesday 3rd July 2024 the Year 8 boys will have the opportunity to participate in a trip to Boreatton Park in Shropshire, where they will be able to enjoy time together as a year group and take part in some fun and challenging activities on water, land and ropes!. Details of the trip are as follows:

Destination: Boreatton Park, Shropshire (PGL Centre) in their Tented Village.

Date: Sunday 30th June 2024 - Wednesday 3rd July 2024.

Approx 13:00 on Sunday afternoon from Burnaby Road. Depart:

Return: Approx 17:00 on Wednesday afternoon at Burnaby Road.

Dress: Own clothes - weather appropriate. Kit list will be provided.

Cost: Maximum total: £330 (dependant on coach travel costs at the time).

First Payment: £100 (of which £40 is a non-refundable deposit to secure your

son's place) by Monday 14th October.

Final payment of (max) £230 required by Friday 22nd March 2024.

The cost includes:

- Return coach travel from school
- A full programme of adventure activities: water, land and ropes.
- Fun evening entertainment
- All meals & snacks (all diets catered for)
- Accommodation in Tented Village (with proper beds but boys must bring their own sleeping bag/pillow.)
- Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available below).
- There are no extras, however, if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket money for your son to spend in the gift shop.

If you are happy for your son to take part in this trip please complete the online form to confirm your consent, detail any medical conditions, contact information and confirm payment.

To make payment for the trip, please log into your son's Wisepay account to pay for your son's place on problems the trip. other logging Wisepay please into your account, email wisepay@bedfordschool.org.uk.

PREPARATOR

We regret that our Travel Insurers, in common with most travel policies,

now include a Communicable Diseases Exclusion that means that should a trip be cancelled, or losses occur due to postponement, or additional costs be incurred due COVID restrictions or quarantine requirements imposed by a government, these additional costs or losses will not be covered by insurance and will not be met by the school and therefore all payments are non-refundable.

PGL's own Insurance policies are included in the cost, more information can be found on the links below:

Summary

Policy

Should you not wish your child to participate in this trip, then please contact me so that I can make alternative arrangements in School for these 3 days.

Should you have any questions about this trip please do not hesitate to contact me or your son's tutor for further details.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Simon Lincoln

Head of Year 8 and Trip lead